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INTERIM CITY MANAGER 

Steve Davis 

 

ELECTED OFFICIALS 
 

 

 

Public Notice 

 
 
The City of Port Wentworth Mayor and Council intend to appoint Steve 

Davis as City Manager at the Regular City Council Meeting on April 

28th, 2022 at 7pm. 

 

Mr. Davis holds a Bachelors in Political Science from Troy University and 

a Masters in Public Administration from Arkansas State University.  

Additionally, he holds a designation of Certified Public Manager from the 

University of Georgia Carl Vinson Institute of Government.  He is a lifetime 

member of the PAA, a National Honor Society for Public Affairs and 

Administration. 

 

In addition to Mr. Davis’ educational background, he brings a tremendous 

amount of experience including being a 4-term elected Georgia State 

Representative, County Administrator, City Administrator, Nonprofit Trade 

Association Executive Director, and a small business owner. 

 

Mr. Davis was appointed Interim City Manager on February 24, 2022, in the 

middle of a crisis when there were multiple resignations that closed City 

Hall for two weeks prior to his appointment.  He has stabilized the city and 

replaced all the administrative positions including a Finance Director, 

Human Resource Director and Clerk of Council. 
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